
 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

No. 11 of 2025- No wake zone- works on Stormont Wharf 

Mariners are advised commencing tomorrow until further notice that there will be intermittent intrusive 
testing and maintenance to the berth facing on Stormont Wharf between bollards 1 and 8.  

Personnel will be using a pontoon to conduct the works.  

This is a reminder that there is already a Permanent Wash Restriction in force in this area as per NTM No.2 
of 2025 (area charted as below). 

Mariners are requested to navigate with caution and comply with the no-wake restriction in the vicinity of this 
area. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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https://www.belfast-harbour.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/No.2-of-2025-Permanent-wash-restriction-areas.pdf
https://www.belfast-harbour.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/No.2-of-2025-Permanent-wash-restriction-areas.pdf

